Family seeks public’s help 1in
finding two missing New
Bedford teens

“Has anyone seen these two girls? Please contact me as they
have been missing for a couple of days now.

My cousin is the one on the left her name is Jasmine and she
is 1l4-years old. The one right, her name is Ashanti, and she
is 15-16 years old. The family is really worried!

Please if you know anything let me know. 508-542-6836. Thank
you ??!”-Erin Caton.
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